

OGSA Teleconference - 27 March 2006

Attendees:

- Hiro Kishimoto
- Jay Unger
- Jem Treadwell
- Fred Maciel
- Steven Newhouse
- Andrew Grimshaw
- Mark Morgan
- Mike Behrens
- Takuya Mori
- Bahareh Rahmanzadeh
- Susanne Balle

Minutes: Jem Treadwell

Summary of Actions:

- Next scenario discussion at the f2f.
- Ellen's talk postponed until Wednesday's call.
- Hiro to send out proposal for new telecon timeslots
- Takuya: check w/Frank re his availability for the webcast Q&A. Also need to verify Tom Maguire and Dave Snelling's availability for profiles.

Previous Minutes

The March 20 minutes were approved with no changes.

F2F Plans:

- Single location at Fujitsu – but no beverage service will be available, so we'll need to provision ourselves.
- Hiro proposed to hold a Data Movement Interface Standard (DMIS) WG discussion on Tuesday morning if Allen Luniewski can make it; will then shuffle some other items to Tuesday pm. Relationship with Byte-IO.

Proposed Telecon Timeslot:

These are the proposed new timeslots after the hour changes:

- Mon: 6:00pm Eastern, 11:00pm UK, 7:00am (Tuesday) Japan
- Thu: 9:30am Eastern, 2:30pm UK, 10:30pm Japan

Document Status

- Both security profiles are in GFSG 15-day review, then Public Comment in April
- Architecture & Glossary are about to go to Public Comment
- WSRF B/P 1.0 held, waiting for completion of WSRF – should be off hold soon, as WSRF is in progress
- Byte-IO is in P/C
- BES is in GFSG review

Webcast

- Dry Run: April 19th
- Date: April 26th
- We agree on wording for the abstract. Andrew to respond to Jem re his bio. Andrew will be the presenter, Jem will facilitate, we need domain experts to help with Q&A. Particular areas we need to cover for Q&A are Security & Profiles. Jem to send a copy of current work-in-progress slide set to Andrew by the weekend.